
Pursuant to Section 11-32 of the North Smithfield Code of Ordinances, notice is 
hereby given that the North Smithfield Town Council will conduct a public hearing 
regarding the application of Lockwood McKinnon Co Inc. d/b/a Taco Bell located 
at 2 Dowling Village Blvd., North Smithfield, RI for additional operational hours 
between 2:00 a.m. and 6:00 a.m. This hearing will be held at the North Smithfield 
Middle School Auditorium, 1850 Providence Pk, North Smithfield, RI on July 16, 
2018 at 6:45 p.m.

All interested persons are invited to attend said hearing and be heard.  Anyone 
requesting interpreter services must contact the Town Clerk’s office at 767-2200, 
ext. 326 at least 72 hours prior to the scheduled hearing date.
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